YEAR I AUTUMN NEWSLETTER

Firstly, we would like to welcome you back to school.

We are glad to be getting back to normal and we are excited for all of the fun learning we are going to do this



Our new class texts
this half term are
going to be 'Town
Mouse Country
Mouse' and 'Fairytale
Pets'.



READ FOR THE STARS

Our 'Read for the Stars' Challenge has begun once again! We are excited for lots of children to reach The Sun before Christmas this year. This means that children need to read at home a minimum of 4 times per week.



HOME LEARNING



Home learning in Year 1 means ensuring your child reads consistently at home, practises their spellings and some topic related tasks which will be posted on Seesaw accordingly.

Year 1's day for PE is a Monday. Your child needs to bring their PE kit to school and leave it here for the half term. PE kit consists of a Bader green T-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms and black trainers or plimsoles. Earrings (stud) must be

plimsoles. Earrings (stud) must be removed at home before your child comes to school on their PE day.

OUR TOPIC

In Science this half term we are going to be learning about animals including humans. In History we will be learning about Homes and

Toys from the past and present. Further information about the curriculum will follow.

PIC · COLLAGE (